

NEWSLETTER

Term 3, Week 7 2019

office@meads.e-sussex.sch.uk

www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk

This Week...

Children have been having fun with some new play equipment. Through the school council, children asked for space hoppers to be purchased. These will be rotated with our other focussed play activities, which so far include skipping, drawing with chalk and table activities.

The British Heart Foundation delivered First Aid training for children in Year 6. As well as learning how to raise the alarm and to put someone in the recovery position, they learnt how to perform CPR to the rhythm of 'baby shark'!

Our Year 6 foootballers visited The Haven school for a football match. It was a very close and challenging game. The Haven have won all of their other matches against other teams, but the final score against us was a nil-nil draw. Well done to Arthur, Leon, Harrison, Luka, Luca, Matteo and Reuben.



In Pastoral Care this week., children learnt about love. They considered the 'cost' of love through John 3:16 and how they could show kindness and love to others. Ask your child what they wrote on their 'Random Act of Kindness' heart.

After half term, as part of World Book Day (7th March), we will be inviting children to dress up as a book character. You may wish to use half term to think about ideas for you child's costume. In addition, as part of our work with our link school Chiluwa 2 in Malawi, we would like to collect and send them a crate of books. We will therefore be asking children to donate a book as part of World Book Day too.

Enjoy the holidays!

Katherin Weeks

Term Dates and Coming Events

February

Friday 15th Last day of Term 3

Friday 22nd FMSA Event: Lego Movie at the Curzon

Monday 25th School open Term 4

Tuesday 26th 3.40pm to 5.50pm Parent Consultations Thursday 28th 3.40pm to 5.50pm Parent Consultations

March

Wednesday 6th Y2 Swimming starts
Thursday 7th World Book Day

7.15pm FMSA Event Quiz Night at

The Ship

https://www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk/coming-events/

Eastbourne Half Marathon

Back in August, Miss Tullett set herself the challenge of competing in the Eastbourne Half Marathon and began training.

This will be taking place on Sunday 3rd March and she would really appreciate any extra supporters along the route on the day to cheer her on.

If you would like to support her chosen charity, use the link.

www.justgiving.com/fundraising/lucy-tullett2019

Rainbow Awards

Reception - Elizabeth Bykova

Year 1 – Verity McAndrew

Year 2 — Henry Phillips

Year 3 - Rupert Collings

Year 4 — Harry Birley

Year 5 – Isla Jourdain

Year 6 – Ella Hunter



NEWSLETTER

Term 3, Week 7 2019

office@meads.e-sussex.sch.uk

www.meads.e-sussex.sch.uk

Year 6 First Aid Training









Space Hopper Fun!



